WPA PRECAUTION January 2017

Message from the President to our valueable WPA Members:

Dear All,

after investigating the GOLD FUND situation over the past 4 years until current the Board of WPA Network
found the existing money protection system not good enough and therefore we made it more
transparent for all of you - better for taking care the most important thing in our businesses - the money!

It is an good tool for all of you - easy to find - easy to see! Please study below and most importantly make
sure that all your money-decisionmakers in your company would be aware of the new feature!

| am pleased to introduce to you the

WPA GOLD FUND PRECAUTION

Q o o If you find 3 green dots next to the WPA Member Name - means clear and good to go!

The following member got the first strike on non-conformance of payments under the WPA Gold Fund rules.
As such this is our warning to all fellow members about late payment problem. You are advised to take precaution
for big amounts of freight and other charges. If you have any doubts please contact.admin@ourwpa.com

It will show 1 RED and 2 GREEN DOTS after being reported to
WPA Management!

The following member got the second strike on non-conformance of payments under the WPA Gold Fund rules.
As such this is our warning to all members that we have put the member on final notice for late payments.

ooo It will show 2 RED and 1 GREEN DOTS - that should alert you instantly!

Please take good note and guidance of above. Once they are back in line with their outstanding payments we
will re-activate the green dots for them. Based on that members WPA credit rates status, we suggest you may
wish to consider future credit support until they promote more timely payment history which WPA will monitor!

PLEASE TAKE PARTICULAR NOTE OF THE FINAL STAGE OF THE PROCESS.
The following member has reached 3 strikes on non-conformance of payments and therefore is awarded by WPA
Network with 3 RED DOTS!

o o 0 If you would find 3 RED DOTS - that means definitely stop!

Their membership goes immediately on hold. Please take good notice of it that this member is no longer covered
by the WPA GOLD FUND.

Respectfully,

Peter van der Knaap
President





